
SUBSCRIPTIONS


Another year has passed and it’s that time of year when the subscriptions are due. An envelope comes with this newsletter to put your £1.00 subscription in. Please put your name and address on the front so that we can enrol your household as members and you won’t be sent a reminder in the Autumn.


Please deliver your envelope to one of the addresses on the envelope or place it in the EVRA letter box, next to the cash machine, in Waitrose.


Thank you to those who send kind words of encouragement with their subscriptions and to those who generously give more than the requested £1.00.





WEB SITE


The village web site is being continually updated. 


We have been running a survey about ‘No Cold Calling’. A majority are in favour of this, but as the web site did not request personal details and only small areas are covered by the scheme, would those who favour the scheme get in touch with the committee to see if we can progress it.


Do log onto eatonvillage.co.uk and/or let me have any information which you would like to promote.


Your committee would like to thank Justin Flute for his time in editing the information and keeping it up to date.





EATON PRIMARY SCHOOL TRAFFIC


We understand car parking will be restricted at the school to the main car park only for private hirings at the school. This may create more on street parking in the neighbourhood out of school hours.


Your committee continues to monitor parking in conjunction with the Safer Neighbourhood Team and any comments about the new arrangements would be very welcome.














NEWMARKET ROAD


The work to re-align the road and create an extended bus lane should be completed by the time you read this.


We would be pleased to receive any comments about the effectiveness or safety issues of the new road and cycle lane layout.





GENERAL INFORMATION


ANGLIAN BUS No. 121 - The committee is pleased so many people are supporting the yellow buses. With effect from April 6th this service will operate direct into the city via Newmarket Road and not via Eaton and Ipswich Roads. It will continue to serve Thorpe Station but not on Saturdays.


UNIVERSITY AND EATON SAFER NEIGHBOURHOOD TEAM - The Team continues to patrol the area with PCSO Emily Gooderson being assigned to Eaton. There are three new priorities set for the special attention and the one which affects our area most is graffiti. The next meeting is on 13th May at the United Reform Church, Ipswich Road at 7.00pm. If you wish to contact the team either phone 08454 564567 or their e-mail address is ‘sntuniversityeaton@norfolk.pnn.police.uk’.


EATON GOLF CLUB - An area of golf club land with no public access behind Constable Road and Danby Close, Eaton Rise, has been registered as a possible future development site. Possible club house development could be made with proceeds from the sale of this land. 


34th NORWICH (St. Andrew’s) SCOUT GROUP - The Beavers and Cubs are having their annual egg sale from the 26th April and will be calling on all the houses in the Village. Do buy or give an egg or make a donation when they call.


Please support their waste paper collections on the 1st Sunday each month or drop into their skip.


From a recent fund raising Quiz and Chips evening, £212.00 was sent to the Haiti Relief Fund.





CIVIL SERVICE SPORTS GROUND


By the time you read this the present buildings should have been demolished. Some planning regulations still have to be been agreed. Once these are agreed, the building work can commence and this is expected to be in the late Summer.

















